Letters to the Tundra Times

Editor's Note: On the front page of this week's edition, we share with our readers the Christmas greetings sent to the Tundra Times by the people of Old Harbor on Kodiak Island. The cards are hand carved and printed by the members of the Three Saints Orthodox Church of Old Harbor. A letter of explanation from Old Harbor Mayor Sven Haakanson follows.

December 9, 1979 Old Harbor, Alaska 99643

Dear Tundra Times:

Enclosed you will find a selected Christmas card hand carved and printed in Old Harbor and we wish to convey a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year to the Tundra Times and staff members and to every town and village in Alaska. We find the only way this could be done is to call upon the Tundra Times.

Thank You Kindly, Sven Haakanson Mayor City of Old Harbor, Alaska 99643 Box 109 Population 350

P.S. The cards are hand printed by members of the 3 Saints Orthodox Church in Old Harbor.

